
 

 

 

NOTICE FOR ALL HOPE VALLEY BOWLING CLUB MEMBERS 

REPLACEMENT CLUB DINING ROOM CHAIRS 

 
 
Following concerns raised at the recent Annual General Meeting, members of the Board of Management are 
committed to making every effort possible to communicate better with club members on all matters of 
significance considered by Board members.  This will be done via our Club website, email, Notice Board and 
through the respective Bowling Committees. 
 
The Club recently applied for and received $3,000 via a City of Tea Tree Gully Council Community Grant for 
replacing the Club’s dining room chairs. The upgrade of our chairs was considered necessary due to the fact 
they are a heavy chair with a fabric covering that is too easily soiled.  The chairs being considered are 
lightweight, able to be wiped clean and similar to those recently purchased by the Beaumont Bowling Club 
for their clubroom. 
 
The grant received must be used for replacement dining room chairs and be used within 12 months of 
receiving the grant. To purchase 120 chairs, the Club would be contributing approximately $15,000 minus 
whatever we could recoup from the sale of the current stock of dining room chairs. 
 
We are asking for feedback from members as to whether you support the purchase of new dining room chairs 
and the additional cost involved.  Your comments would then be considered at the Board of Management 
meeting to be held on 15th July 2024. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

Nola Manuel 

Administrative Secretary 
On behalf of the Board of Management 
 
1st July 2024 


